
The Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, May 3, 2021: Quick Notes 

 

 

 Following a public hearing, the Madison County Board of Supervisors, (the Board), 

granted the Madison County Economic Development Authority’s request to provide a 

height variance up to150 feet for structures within the Megasite Property.  

 

 The Board approved drafting a letter to Congressman Michael Guest and his staff inviting 

them to an upcoming board meeting to discuss a Member Directed Project Request for 

the Bozeman Road Project. 

 

 The Board approved Mississippi Paving and Construction Company, Lane Line, LLC., 

and Atwood Fence Company, Inc., as subcontractors for the Stump Bridge Road Project.  

 

 The Board approved a supplemental agreement to H&M Construction for $106,880 to 

provide concrete sand for the Oakfield Boulevard Drainage Improvements Site. 

 

 The Board approved Stantec to provide Construction Engineering and Inspection (CE&I) 

services for the King Ranch Road signal project and approved a letter to the Mississippi 

Department of Transportation stating such. 

 

 The Board approved June 7, 2021, as a hearing date for an appeal of Mipitou’s re-zoning 

request. 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again Monday, May 17, 2021, at  

5:00 p.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


